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I-95 northbound at JTB detour rescheduled for Thursday through next week 
 

Jacksonville – The detour for I-95 northbound at J. Turner Butler (JTB) Boulevard originally 

scheduled for Wednesday, June 7 through Friday, June 9 has been rescheduled to begin 

Thursday, June 8 through Wednesday, June 14 each night from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and 

schedule permitting.  

The detour is necessary to perform overhead bridge work.  

Motorists traveling I-95 northbound will be detoured to eastbound JTB to Belfort Road to 

westbound JTB to travel back to I-95 northbound.  

Up-to-date lane closure information is available on the project website at 

www.nflroads.com/95andbutler. A project hotline number has been established to assist the 

public with questions and concerns: 904-491-2133. 

For more information regarding other construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  

The Florida Department of Transportation strives for safe construction zones. Travelers need to 

be aware of heavy equipment and stay within the limits of the orange cones and barrels.  
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